Special Called Administrative Board Meeting Minutes

January 7, 2024

Present: Kami Dyer, Roy Wellington, Theo Wellington, Gary Stewart, Mark White, Angel White, Donna
Hackett, Sandy Richter, Larry Forbes, Cathy Oliver, Jim Oliver, Peggy Dyer

This is a special meeting to discuss the money that we will give to the members of our congregation who
were directly affected by the Madison tornado.

There has been approximately $3000 donated to benevolence specifically for this purpose, and there is
already about $800 in the benevolence fund.

Money from the Ruth White Memorial Fund can also be used to supplement the tornado relief funds.

Donna made a motion to give Tim Whittle and Reesy Tuggle $1500 each from the benevolence fund to
assist as they recover from the tornado damage. Mark seconded. The motion passed unanimously.

Meeting adjourned.



